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April 9, 2007

Robert F. Corbin

Office of Oil and Gas Global Security and Supply
Office of Fossil Energy, U.S. Department of Energy
Forrestal Building, Room 3E-042, FE-34

1000 Independence Avenue, SW

Washington, DC 20585

RE: 2009-2011 Cook Inlet LNG Export Extension Application

Dear Mr. Corbin:

Sealaska Corporation is writing to express support for the 2009-2011 Cook Inlet LNG
Export Extension Application filed jointly by ConocoPhillips Alaska Natural Gas
Corporation and Marathon Oil Company. The applicants assert that there are sufficient
supplies of natural gas and other energy sources to meet both the regional demand of
Southcentral Alaska and the foreign export market during the two year period of the
proposed export authorization.

The industrial facilities in Cook Inlet, including the LNG facility, support a number of
good paying jobs, both directly and indirectly. The jobs contribute to the local economy
and the facilities contribute to the State general fund through royalties and taxes. While
Sealaska is the Alaska Native Claims Settlement Act regional corporation representing
Southeast Alaska, a large number of our shareholders reside in Southcentral Alaska.
Sealaska Corporation supports economic and employment opportunities for its
shareholders and all Alaskans and believes this export authorization contributes to those
opportunities.

Please contact me at 907.586.9270 or michele.metz@sealaska.com if you have any
questions. Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on this important issue.

Sincerely,

SEALASKA CORPORATION

Michele Metz
Assistant Lands Manager
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